
 

 

3/17/2022 

 

 

Interim Administrator Jeffery, 

 

The grantee for the Lower Minnesota Collaborative’s Chloride Reduction Grant has 

completed work as outlined in their cost-share agreement. I request that a 

reimbursement check be sent to: 

 

Executive Director of Business Services 

Eden Prairie Schools ISD #272 

8100 School Road 

Eden Prairie, MN 55344 

 

in the amount of: 

$20,000.00 

 

The scope of work was completed in March 2022. Please see attached project 

summary and receipts. 

 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 

Liz Forbes 

Grant Program Coordinator 

Riley Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District 

952-607-6481 



Chloride Reduction Grant Report Report
Form: Chloride Reduction Grant Report

Your name Cole, Hagberg

Your title/role in the
organization

Maintenance Operations Cordinator

Name of organization ISD 272

Address 8055 Wallace RD, Eden Prairie, 55344

Your email chagberg@edenpr.org

Your phone number (612) 999-3750

Your Project's Name (e.g.
"Anderson shoreline
restoration")

ISD 272 Chloride reduction

Total project cost ($) 23802.00

Total grant-eligible cost of
project (if different than total
project cost) ($)

Upload receipts from your
project

Do any of the receipts include
purchases that were not related
to the project?

Yes

Notes about receipts We purchased a new Plow truck outfitted with
a dump bed and salt spreader with pre-wet and
pre-treat options. The invoice that shows we
paid for this doesn't break down the exact cost
of the salter. I have attached a price sheet with
the spreader and all the options we got on it
and the total cost of the spreader.

Please upload one or more
photos that show the result(s) of
the grant.



File upload

Chloride_grant_pics_.pdf

To whom and where should the
grant payment be sent?

Jason Mutzenberger
Executive Director of Business Services 
Eden Prairie Schools ISD #272 8100 School
Road Eden Prairie, MN 55344

Report of Work We are able to now track how much chloride
we are applying at each site. The smart
controller tracks amounts and uploads it to our
computer when we are parked back at our
shop after each use. 

We are also able to pre-treat lots and
sidewalks before snow events. We were
already pretreating our lots but this will help us
understand better how much salt we are
applying and be able to make certain
adjustments to our salting procedures that will
help us reduce our chloride impact on our
community.

What do you think? Myself and my 3 Grounds employees have all
been through smart salter class and we are all
100% on board with reducing our chloride
impact.

Added Time 02-Mar-2022 12:43:33

Referrer Name

Task Owner lforbes@rpbcwd.org
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